
Dear Special Committee Members, 
 
I support the redistricting maps passed by the House. 

 
The House maps do a better job of representing the political makeup of New Hampshire.  They ensure a 

degree of fairness in representation given the current composition of the legislature.  We have a 

Republican majority right now, and it is appropriate to temper the outsize influence that high density 

liberal municipalities have on our federal representation.  
 
The views of conservative low density and small communities should be preserved and heard in DC, and 

it is the prerogative of the Legislature to promote this.  In no way do the proposed maps constitute a 

discriminatory or unfair arrangement. 

 
I ask that you please pass the maps as-is. 
 

 
Thank you, 
 
Marc Gorayeb 

Hampton 

 


